
American  Fire  restoration
plans unveiled
By Barbara Barte Osborn, Sacramento Bee

NEVADA  CITY  —  Tahoe  National  Forest  Supervisor  Tom  Quinn
approved a plan Tuesday for restoration of forest lands burned
by last year’s American Fire.

The fire, which started in August near Foresthill in Placer
County, burned about 27,000 acres, including more than 22,000
acres on the Tahoe National Forest.

The Big Hope Fire Salvage and Restoration Project calls for
tree planting on approximately 7,300 acres to speed regrowth
and prevent soil erosion, salvage harvesting of about 3,440
acres and hazardous-tree reduction on 125 miles of roads and
trails.
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